Rossmoor Dog Park Club
Meeting Minutes 8/14/24 S R

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 PM. -

Minutes were approved from the February and April meetings with one correction. The
February minutes were modified to reflect the decision to keep glass containers out of the
dog park due to safety.

The topic of Community was introduced with the discussion indicating dog safety, people
safety and family support within the community as the top three goals of the dog park.

it was moved, seconded and approved to keep alcoholic beverages out of the dog park. A
request will be sent to the Golden Rain Foundation asking for this to be made a policy.

it was moved, seconded, and approved to keep food out of the dog park for safety
purposes.

It was moved, seconded and approved to remove the picnic tables from the dog park.

Shirley Pierce was unanimously approved as our new treasure. Renee Fertig was
unanimously approved as our new secretary. Ariel Owen is continuing as President.

Dues were increased to $20 per year and are now due and payable.
The meeting was adjourned at 2:15

Submitted for approval,

Ariel Owen

President
Rossmoor Dog Park Club



